

June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Expectations Reminder

As we move into the final four weeks of the academic year, and how quickly this year is going by; I wanted to remind you of our expectations around school uniform.

To ensure that standards remain high until we reach the summer break, we will be focusing on uniform, planners, jewellery and equipment for learning (stationery etc). Uniform is an important part of Appleton Academy's identity, and we trust you will support us in striving to have students meet these expectations. Our uniform policy can be found on the school website and consists of black polishable shoes, dark grey trousers (not leggings or tight-fitting trousers), white shirt, tie and blazer. Students must have their blazers with them every day. When it is hot, students can carry their blazers.

We do have a limited supply of uniform in school to lend to students on the rare occasions that they forget something – all borrowed items must be returned. We understand that some parents and carers may struggle with the cost of uniform, especially as we are approaching the end of a school year. In these cases, staff would be happy to discuss this with you and provide whatever support we are able to. Please email info@appletonacademy.co.uk in the first instance if you would like to discuss the support we can offer.

We would like to thank parents for your continuing support of the work we are doing at Appleton Academy to achieve the best outcomes for your children.

Yours faithfully

Ms H Jones

Executive Headteacher



